
      

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

SAVE THE DATE – Wednesday 19th April 2023 
 
At Hampton Primary Partnership, we are committed to supporting our children and 
parent’s emotional well-being and strive to promote a greater understanding of how best 
to support children with SEN at school and at home. 
 
Sallie Crook from ADHD EMBRACE will be sharing her knowledge and strategies to 
best support children with ADHD/ traits of ADHD which will include an informal 
presentation. There will be an opportunity for questions and answers. 
 
We would like to invite parents to this coffee morning with a workshop on supporting 
children with ADHD.  
When: Wednesday 19th April 2023 
Where: Hampton Junior School – Rose Hall  
What time: 9am – 10am 
 
The presentation covers: 

 What is ADHD? 

 How can schools support children with ADHD?  

 Who ADHD Embrace are and what we do?  

 ADHD Embrace Website and how to access our support 
 

The aim is to provide parents with a better understanding of ADHD and the support 
available from ADHD Embrace and other organisations. 

 

If you are interested and are able to attend the workshop, please contact the school 
office by Wednesday 15th March to confirm you would like a space. 

We look forward to seeing you all then. 

Kind regards,  

 

Lisa Maxted    Chloe Hughes    Gemma Delaney 

Inclusion Manager   SEND Lead Teacher HISN  SEND Lead Teacher HJS 

 

Sallie Crook 

ADHD Embrace 


